
 

 
  
  

SEMINAR NEWSLETTER #5 
  
Dear all / Final call from Malmö before summit, 
  
Next week we meet in Malmö, we are very much looking forward to the summit and hereby 
welcome you! 
 
The registration time for additional applications is closed and we summarize 93 delegates 
with 23 nationalities – wow! I attach the list with deletages for your pre-study. We are very 
proud and happy with such an amount of delegates, from such a wide range of countries.  
 
The program for the summit is set, and beside all the well prepared presentations which will 
be conducted by the invited speakers, we have a very promising social program. As you all 
know, Postiljonen will host the Seminar Reception on Friday evening and the Postiljonen 
Jubilee Dinner on Saturday evening.  
 
All delegates are invited and we expect that all delegates will participate in these two events 
presented through this published invitation. 
 
 



 
 
 
We are ready, you are ready, see you next week! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jonas Hällström 
 

Malmö 2nd International Philatelic Summit 
Seminar Chairperson 
 
Skolgatan 10, 4tr. 
SE-541 31 SKÖVDE 
SWEDEN 
 
Tel: + 46 500 489819 
Cell: + 46 734 373965 
       
  

 


